Explosion Select Bids a Fond Farewell to the 2018 Graduating Seniors
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On Friday, July 20, 2018, the Knoxville Explosion bid a fond farewell to our graduating 2018
Seniors. So many memories, championships, wins, losses, heartbreak and stories! It was fun
listening to all of the memories that each of the players shared this weekend. | want to
acknowledge the contribution of each of these players to our organization and thank them for
their effort and most importantly, loyalty to us. In an age of here today and gone tomorrow,
these players bought in and gave 110% every tournament. We wish each of them nothing but
the best in all of their future college and life endeavors! Thank you and we love each and every
one of you! Pictured Left to Right: Kat Cechini, Arielle Tritt, Sydney Dukes, Emily Spry,
Khrystena Norton and Hailey Byington. Not pictured: Lauren Acker.




